
Dates for your Diary  

12.9.17    NSPCC Assemblies  

13.9.17 NSPCC workshops       

13.9.17 PTFA Meeting 6pm 

14.9.17 Team A Merit Assembly 

18.9.17 Bikeability  

21.10.17 Team B Merit Assembly 

28.10.17 Team C Merit Assembly 

3.10.17 Governors Meeting 6pm 

4-6.10.17 Year 6 Robinwood  

5.10.17 Team D Merit Assembly 

12.10.17 Team A Merit Assembly 

13.10.17 Class 12 Assembly  

16.10.17 D-side drug awareness  

18.10.17 Individual School Photos 

19.10.17 Team B Merit Assembly 

20.10.17 Non-uniform Day NSPCC 

20.10.17  School closes 

30.10.17 School opens 

3.11.17 Team C Merit Assembly 

9.11.17 Team D Merit Assembly 

13.11.17 Governors Meeting 6pm 

16.11.17 Team A Merit Assembly 

17.11.17 Class 6 Assembly 

23.11.17 Team B Merit Assembly 

30.11.17 Team C Merit Assembly 

7.12.17 Team D Merit Assembly 

8.12.17 Class 11 Assembly 

15.12.17 Xmas Jumper Day  

15.12.17 School closes 

2.1.17  Inset Day 

3.1.17  School opens  

 

The full Annual Calendar will be avail-
able on our website from the end of 
next week. 
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What we have been up to this week: 
We have had a very exciting start to the new school year.  The chil-

dren have all come in full of enthusiasm and ready to learn.   We 

have started to introduce the new dinner system and the KS2 chil-

dren have coped very well with choosing their dinner at the start of 

the day. 

Classes 4,5,6, and 7 were all transported back to the Victorian era 

and experienced the horrors of school at that time.  It all looked 

great fun and the children enjoyed it but we were all very shaken by 

the stern commands and silent children. 

We have also started working on our new Teams this week.  The 

children will be told which team they are now in at the start of next 

week and we hope to have chosen the new team names before the 

end of next week. Even though the teams may not have names the 

first Merit Assembly for Team A will take place next Thursday at 

3pm.  If your child will be receiving a merit you will get a text on 

Wednesday.  However any parents with children in Team A are 

welcome to join us for the assembly.  

Children in Class 9 are being taught by Mrs Stuart and Mrs Walker 

for the first half term as Mrs Keenan will not be in school.  Her son 

has recently undergone major surgery so we wish her and all her 

family the very best and hope he makes a speedy recovery. 

Finally I must apologise for the website being down.  We have final-

ly managed to resolve the issue but it does mean we have not been 

able to update the information that is on there.  We will ensure that 

we spend time next week getting as up to date as possible. 

We will be using Tapestry as our main means of communication so 

please make sure you log on as soon as possible to find out what is 

going on in your child’s class.   

Ms Talbot 
Asthma 
Could we please remind you that if your child has Asthma they 
must have an inhaler in school.  If your child has recently been di-
agnosed or we have any new pupils into school that suffer from 
Asthma, could you please come into the office to collect an Asthma 
pack. 

Attendance:                  
 Each week we will announce the class with the highest attendance.  


